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April 1, 2016 
 
 
RE: Springbrook Estates Sewer Improvement Area - Project Update 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
This letter is to serve as an update to the subject project. The Board of County 
Commissioners received Our department has been working completed an income survey in 
August of 2015 to determine if the project area would qualify for State of Ohio Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding assistance.  The results of the survey indicated 
the project area will not qualify for CDBG assistance.   
 
Therefore, since the income survey, the department has been working on making application 
to the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) for grant and loan assistance.  The 
process is laborious, and will take several months to complete.  We hope to have a funding 
assistance plan established by this Fall so we may conduct another Informational Meeting to 
review the cost, plan and schedule for construction of sanitary sewer improvement.  We 
appreciate everyone's patience in this matter.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

___________________  
Stephen M. Kayatin, P.E. 
Sanitary Engineer 
 
SMK 
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SSAANNIITTAARRYY  EENNGGIINNEEEERRIINNGG  DDEEPPAARRTTMMEENNTT  

                   Stephen M. Kayatin, P.E. 
                                                                             Sanitary Engineer 
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